As part of the “Our Juneau, Our Future” Comprehensive Plan Update project, CBJ is hosting a public Listening Session on August 25,, 2025, from 5-7 pm at the Juneau Maker Space (3915 N. Douglas Hwy). Please join us to learn more about the project, meet the team, and share your thoughts about the future of North and West Douglas.
 
We want to hear from the public about issues such as housing, roads, and recreation in North and West Douglas. All CBJ residents are welcome and encouraged to attend!
 
There will be an in-person Open House from 5-5:30 pm. The facilitated listening session will be 5:30-7 pm and will be available both in-person and on Zoom:https://juneau.zoom.us/j/83956926744?pwd=5DvDaxAW8NN2wgzKtqzbi48CgqqNOv.1.
 
Please visit ourfuture.juneau.gov for additional project information.  
 
Minta Montalbo | Senior Planner | Project Manager, Comprehensive Plan Update
Community Development Department │ City & Borough of Juneau, AK
Location: 230 S. Franklin Street, 4th Floor Marine View Building
Office: 907.586.0753 ext. 4339
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Fostering excellence in development for this generation and the next.
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